Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting
March 18, 2019
Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett
We met in the Selectmen’s Office, as the lower hall was being used.
We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting.
Dana will ask Santander bank when the Cemetery Perpetual Care CD will
mature. We will probably want to move it to another account so the interest

can be used.

We received a letter from The Charitable Trusts Unit requesting an itemized
account of the perpetual care funds for 2018.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held in he lower hall, on Monday, May

20, 2019 at 6:00pm
Resicéiu]ly SuW
~ Arlene Bassett - Secretary



